Hello, Soon-to-be Stingray Families!  We would like to invite you to our annual 5th Grade Open House.  On May 9th the fun will begin at 6:00 pm in the auditorium with a brief overview of Gamble Rogers Middle School.  Then families will rotate through four stations throughout the school.  Families will learn about important middle school stuff, such as:  What is WEB? What elective courses will I take next year? What does the locker room look like? Who is my guidance counselor? What is Stingray Success?  What supplies will I need next year?  What is AVID and what is the AVID binder?  Come out and join us for this fun and information packed evening.  We are excited about the upcoming year and hope that this event will help all of our new Stingrays feel excited too
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